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I do not support the destruction of the stadium at Moore Park or the proposed new 
stadium and am appalled by the misplaced priorities and at the shocking waste of public 
funding.  
 
We do not have the need for a larger stadium at Moore Park and even more congestion 
around our already busy streets. A larger international facility could be built further West 
where there is more space and the population to support these events.  
 
Moore Park is constantly being torn apart with the construction of the light rail; removal of 
trees to make way for construction; degradation of grassed areas from spectator parking; 
and disruption to the surrounding residential areas and parklands.  
 
I would support an upgrade and proper maintenance of the current facility but do not 
support a rebuild 


